
The Isle of Canna Community Development Trust.  Company Limited by Guarantee. Registered in Scotland No 447755. 

Charity Registered in Scotland. No. SC046276 

Alan Webster 
Place Based Investment Programme 

The Highland Council 
Glenurquhart Road 
Inverness 
IV3 5NX 2nd May 2022 

Dear Mr Webster 

Change Request – Canna Community Hub 

Place Based Investment Programme 

On behalf of Isle of Canna Development Trust, I am writing to request the approval to change the current 

delivery body for the canna community hub place based investment fund approved grant. At the time of the 

application submission the delivery group was the Isle of Canna Development Trust, however due to internal 

resource, VAT considerations and the ownership of the land belonging to the National Trust for Scotland, it 

has been deemed more suitable for NTS to receive the funding and deliver this project. 

Upon completion the building will be managed by Isle of Canna Community Trust on behalf of the 

community. 

If you require more information about this change request, please contact us via Margaret Willington, 

Administrator, IoCCDT: msfw.theisleofcanna@gmail.com 

Sincerely, 

Geraldine MacKinnon 

Chair 

Isle of Canna Development Trust 
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The Isle of Canna Community Development Trust.  Company Limited by Guarantee. Registered in Scotland No 447755. 

Charity Registered in Scotland. No. SC046276 

Fiona Cameron 
Islands Infrastructure Fund 

The Highland Council 
Glenurquhart Road 
Inverness 
IV3 5NX 2nd May 2022 

Dear Ms Cameron 

Change Request – Canna Community Hub 

Islands Infrastructure Fund 

On behalf of Isle of Canna Development Trust, I am writing to request the approval to change the current 

delivery body for the canna community hub Islands Infrastructure Fund approved grant. At the time of the 

application submission the delivery group was the Isle of Canna Development Trust, however due to internal 

resource, VAT considerations and the ownership of the land belonging to the National Trust for Scotland, it 

has been deemed more suitable for NTS to receive the funding and deliver this project. 

Upon completion the building will be managed by Isle of Canna Community Trust on behalf of the 

community. 

If you require more information about this change request, please contact us via Margaret Willington, 

Administrator, IoCCDT: msfw.theisleofcanna@gmail.com 

Sincerely, 

Geraldine MacKinnon 

Chair 

Isle of Canna Development Trust 
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